FUDGE DAYS



at Newton Longville C of E School!

Dear Fathers, Uncles, Dads, Grandads and Everyone's male relatives!

We are always looking for new and inspiring ways to get you involved in our daily lives at school, and so we are launching our exciting new idea of 'FUDGE' days!

Over the next few weeks, you will receive a letter from your child's class teacher, inviting you to join your child's class for either a day or an afternoon, and take part in the activities planned. You will be involved in 'special' activities with your child, which will include DT and Literacy activities linked to the class topic. The dates for our FUDGE days will vary for each class, and will fall between February half term and the end of the school year in July.

It would be lovely to see as many of you as possible – having so many good male role models in school will be quite motivating to your child!

Keep checking your child's book bag for further news, and book the date into your diary!

We are looking forward to seeing as many of you as possible very

soon!

Caroline Thorp
English Co-ordinator